
 

Anti-bullying workshop 8th batch students 
  

 

DMP organised an “Anti-bullying workshop” for the 8th batch students of Dhaka academic site 
on 24 November 2021. The objective of arranging this workshop was to create awareness 
among the newly admitted students about bullying and its consequences including 
prevention of all sorts of verbal, social and physical bullying behavior within the academic 
premises. A total of 46 students attended the workshop and actively participated in the 
discussions, group work, preparation and presentation of posters. Their enthusiastic 
participation has made the workshop very lively. 
 

 
 


